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          Date : 26-03-2023 

 

On 26-03-2023, the Department of Economics convened a meeting to plan a one-day seminar on 

"Development of World Banking Activities." Chaired by Shri Jagdish Trivedi Manager 

Denabank, the meeting focused on the importance of understanding global banking trends and their 

implications. The committee decided to hold the event on 28-03-2023 from 12:00 PM to 2:00 PM in 

Room No.-02. Responsibilities for logistical coordination, content development, and participant 

engagement were assigned to ensure the seminar's success. The organization of the event was 

unanimously approved by the committee members, who committed to thorough preparations and 

active participation to enhance awareness and knowledge about the development of world banking 

activities. 
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Notice 

Date: 27-03-2023 

This is to inform all the students that the Department of Economics will be 

conducting the " Development of world banking activities." on 28-03-2023  at 

Arts College, Modasa. Those who are interested in participating in the event are 

requested to remain present at 12:00 PM in Room No. 02. 

 

 

 

 

 

 

 



 

 

 

 

 

 

  

Dr. J.S. Vadher 

Report  

 

The Department of Economics recently convened a strategic meeting to plan a one-day 

seminar titled "Development of World Banking Activities." The meeting was chaired by Shri 

Jagdish Trivedi, Manager at Denabank, and emphasized the critical importance of understanding 

global banking trends and their broader implications. The committee recognized the necessity of 

keeping abreast of international banking developments to foster a more informed and proactive 

academic environment. Consequently, the event was scheduled for March 28, 2023, from 12:00 PM 

to 2:00 PM in Room No.-02, reflecting the department's commitment to providing timely and 

relevant knowledge to its participants. 

During the meeting, the committee 

meticulously assigned 

responsibilities to ensure the 

seminar's smooth execution. 

Logistical coordination, content 

development, and participant 

engagement were distributed 

among various members, 

underscoring a collective approach 

to the seminar's success. The 

unanimous approval of the event's organization highlighted the committee's dedication to thorough 

preparations and active participation. This collaborative effort aims to enhance awareness and 

understanding of world banking activities, contributing significantly to the academic and 

professional growth of the attendees. 



 


